
 
From: Kenneth R. Mason [mailto:krmdac@wildblue.net]  
Sent: Friday, March 06, 2009 3:09 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: FDIC insurance hi-jack ! 
 
Dear FDIC 
  
I believe the special assessment for all federally insured banks is unfair.I am a shareholder and 
board member of a community bank in West Virginia that played by the rules and did not make 
bad loan decisions and then ask the Federal Goverment to bail them out. 
  Please consider that we are hard working tax payers that have paid a share of the burden 
through the TARP funds.The banking community needs to work together, but why punish the 
banks that have remained sound in serving their communities? 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Kenny Mason 
Board Member and Shareholder 
Union Bank Inc. 
Middlebourne ,WV 


